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About this Newsletter 

This newsletter provides information about the 
Drainage Pipe Lining Project 2025 project. For your 
reference, a project site map is printed on the back of 
this newsletter.  If you have questions, please contact 
the project staff listed below.  

Background 

The Department of Water Resources (DWR) is 
undertaking this project to rehabilitate storm drain 
pipe at four locations throughout the County:  
 

• Green Eyes Way, Green Top Way 
& Greenback Lane 

• Lantern Court & Fair Oaks Boulevard 

• Oakhollow Drive, Roseville Road, Tarleton 
Drive & Crowder Way 

• Winsford Lane & El Camino Avenue 
See the project website for Project Location Maps   

Project Description 

The project will rehabilitate the pipe with Cured-In-
Place Pipe (CIPP) lining.  CIPP lining installs an inner 
lining within the existing pipe creating a new pipe 
without the complications of traditional remove and 
replace construction.  The project will line 15 pipe 
sections totaling 1,550 lineal feet to mitigate 
corrosion, root intrusion, and risk of pipe failure. 
 

During the lining installation, there will be a 
noticeable odor, often described as plastic or glue-
like. The odor is temporary and typically dissipates 
within hours of installation.  

Project Updates 

The project design was finalized in May 2025 and the 
Sacramento County Board of Supervisors approved 
putting the project out to bid on May 13, 2025.  The 
project received three bids on June 12, 2025.  The 

project was awarded to the lowest bidder Lamassu 
Utility Services Inc. on June 26, 2025. 

Quality Control 

Sacramento County Construction Management and 
Inspection Division (CMID) will manage all field work 
and inspections for the project.  Mariano Tabbada is 
the construction inspection supervisor. He will resolve 
most field issues and ensure the work meets the design 
plans and specifications. Gabe Apgar is the Resident 
Engineer. He will oversee construction and handle 
major field issues. 

Project Schedule  

• Board of Supervisors Approval – May 2025 

• Bid Opening – June 2025 

• Construction:  August 2025 – November 2025 
        All dates are tentative and subject to change 

 

In addition, project information can be viewed online 
at www.saccodwr.org: (search: Drainage Pipe Lining 

Project 2025), or by scanning the QR Code below. 

 
 For More Information,  

Please contact:  

David Bolen, DWR 
Senior Engineer, (916) 874-8645 
E-mail: bolend@saccounty.gov 
 
Alexander Barba, DWR 
Principal Engineering Technician, (916) 874-6490 
E-mail: barbaa@saccounty.gov 
 
Gabe Apgar, CMID 
Resident Engineer, (916) 639-0136 
E-mail: apgarg@saccounty.gov 
 
Ahmed Mahmood, Lamassu Utility Services Inc. 
Project Manager, (925) 278-8775 
E-mail: ahmed@lamassu.us 
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